
 
 
Attention DNR Timber Purchasers 
 
JUNE 2019 TIMBER AUCTION UPDATE #2 — 6/3/19 

1. The Q Sherry Ridge sale in Northeast Region has been updated to add page 1 to the road plan which 
was errantly left out of the original posting. Effective 5/28/19 

2. The Copper Creek sale in Pacific Cascade Region has been updated to add a note regarding payment 
for an RUP to be made out to DNR. Effective 5/31/19 

3. The Foot Trail sale in Olympic Region has been withdrawn from June 2019 auction and will be delayed 
until further notice. Effective 6/3/19 

 

Timber Sales Auction Packets for all sales to be offered in June 2019.  

Current Contract Harvesting Bidding Opportunities 

If you would like to be notified about changes in proposed timber sales in our e-mail updates, or if you have 
questions about DNR timber sales from forested state trust lands, contact our Product Sales Marketing Office at 
this email address: 

DNRmarketing@dnr.wa.gov 

All e-mail auction updates are listed on the right column of the webpage of the month’s timber sales. 

www.dnr.wa.gov  

https://www.dnr.wa.gov/publications/psl_ts_jun19_qsherryridge_packet.pdf?nen8rq0
https://www.dnr.wa.gov/publications/psl_ts_jun19_coppercreek_packet.pdf?nen8rq0
https://www.dnr.wa.gov/publications/psl_ts_jun19_foottrail_packet.pdf?q4hltqs
https://www.dnr.wa.gov/programs-and-services/product-sales-and-leasing/timber-sales/timber-sales-auction-packets/june
http://www.dnr.wa.gov/programs-and-services/product-sales-and-leasing/timber-sales/timber-sales-auction-packets/current
http://www.dnr.wa.gov/programs-and-services/product-sales-and-leasing/timber-sales/timber-sales-auction-packets/current
mailto:DNRmarketing@dnr.wa.gov
http://www.dnr.wa.gov/

